
____ I would like to support scholarships with a donation  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . . . . . . .

Thank you for your contribution!  Make checks payable to: WHS Alumni Luncheon 
Mail to: WHS Alumni Luncheon, PO Box 170321, Milwaukee, WI  53217 or contribute 

online by visiting https://bit.ly/whsasf-donate.

$ ________________

Washington High School 
Alumni Scholarship Foundation

March 31, 2020

Dear WHS Alum,

We hope this letter finds you well and safe at home.  The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted all of our lives, and 
unfortunately, that includes our need to cancel this year’s Washington High School Alumni Scholarship Foundation 
Purgolders United Annual Alumni Social on May 16, 2020.  The decision to cancel this enduring and perennially 
favorite event was difficult, as you can imagine, but it seemed like the prudent decision to make.  We look forward to 
life returning to normal soon, and we have rescheduled the luncheon for May 15, 2021. Watch for more information 
about the event in January.

In the meantime, our graduating seniors still depend upon our scholarship support - now more than ever.  With so many 
people out of work or having their hours reduced due to the pandemic, paying for college will become an even greater 
hurdle for our students to maneuver.  We are asking for your help now.  Please consider donating the money you would 
have spent on your luncheon registration and on raffle and silent auction items at the event to the WHS Alumni 
Scholarship Fund.  Your gift, which is tax deductible, will support post secondary education for WHS graduating seniors 
in addition to funding college readiness programs.  

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of support. As you know, Washington High School has been a part of the 
fabric of the Milwaukee community since 1911.  Our alumni have gone on to be civic and business leaders at the local, 
state and national levels. We appreciate your past support of our current students, and we look forward to seeing you at 
the luncheon next year.  

Sincerely,

Tayotis Caldwell
Tayotis Caldwell
Chairman, WHS Scholarship Luncheon Committee

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

First Name:_____________________________ Last Name:___________________________ Class:_____________ 

Maiden Name:_______________________E-mail:_______________________________ Phone:________________ 

Address:__________________________________ City, State, Zip:________________________________________




